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Press release 15. Int. Afrika Expo Festival Tübingen Germany 04. – 07. August 2022    

                              ++++++++  FESTIVAL CANCELLATION +++++++++  

Artist, Bands, Traders, Exhibitors, Sport Teams, Keynote Speakers, Special Guest and Visitors, 

We, from the Africa we want e.V, organizers, regret to inform you that 15. Int. Afrika Expo Festival 

Tübingen Germany scheduled to take place in from 04 – 07 August, in four days from today has been 

cancelled.  

 We made this difficult decision to cancel due to limitation of persons at maximum 500, on the festival 

ground imposed upon us by the department of law and order at the city council of Tübingen, this 

maximum number includes traders, Artist, the organizing team.  

We are deeply sorry for any inconveniences caused due to this sudden change, we are currently 

working on getting alternative dates in September 2022 

As a vendor at our festivals, we shall be happy to reserve your spot at subsequent festivals. We will 

assume that you want your reservation to be carried over to our next festivals. If you do not, please 

request a refund by responding to this email and we will gladly process your refund within the next 14 

working days. This condition apply to local vendors. For international traders, with acquired visas, 

upon acquisition of new venue, your visas shall be processed accordingly. 

Should you have any questions, please visit our official website www.africafestival-international.org, 

for updates frequently asked questions, regarding our festivals cancelation. Please also feel free to 

reach out to Dr Susan Tatah, panafricandailytv@gmail.com, if you have any other question.  

We thank you very much in advance for your patience during this time of high communication volume 

with our team. 

We look forward welcoming you to our next festival, location and dates to be announce.  

 

Best Regards  

President - Dr Susan Tatah  

Vice President – Dr Yuven Yerima  
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